
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Reel House – Film Screening Seminar and Discussion –  films by Mark Lewis, Pierre Huyghe,  

Ila Bêka and Louise Lemoîne, Victor Burgin, Isaac Julien, Jan Svankmajer 

Tuesday, Feb. 8 > 7-10 pm in VAC 100.  Free admission. All are welcome. Popcorn will be served. 

 

ART IN THE PUBLIC SPHERE – Speaker Series presents 

Paulette Phillips, Video/Film/Performance. 

Thursday, Feb. 10, 8 pm > Art Now II! > VAC room 100 

All welcome. Free admission. 

 

Attention all Graduate Students!  

A Workshop on Active Learning from the Advanced Teaching Practices program at the Teaching Support 

Centre will be held Friday, February 18th at 3:00 pm in Room 249.  This workshop looks into strategies 

for applying active learning in Visual Arts classrooms of varying sizes and focuses.  

Please contact Helen Parkinson (the facilitator) at hparkin@uwo.ca to register. 

 

March Break Open House – Saturday, March 12 

Full-time Faculty:  Please sign the sheet on the counter in the Main office for your shift in either  

JLVAC or University College. 

 

Sky Glabush is currently exhibiting his work in a show entitled  

The Visible and the Invisible. The exhibition runs until March 6, 2011 

at the Art Gallery of Windsor, 401 Riverside Drive West. 

www.agw.ca 
 

 

Patrick Kaipainen is exhibiting at  

The East Village Art Co-op. 755 Dundas St.  

 

Faculty and Graduate Students:  If you intend to participate in 

Research Day, please send your ‘Intent to Present’ form by 

Tuesday, February 8th to gwhitloc@uwo.ca.   

RESEARCH DAY is a joint effort between the Faculty of Arts and 

Humanities, the Faculty of Information and Media Studies and the 

Faculty of Education.  

When:  Wednesday, March 23, 3-5:30 p.m. at the Great Hall in 

Somerville House.  

To have a poster printed, submit it electronically to gwhitloc@uwo.ca by 

Tues. March 1st.   Gabbi will submit your poster to Mercury. If the poster 

file is too big to email, please drop off a DVD with the file to UC 112.  

If you have any questions, please contact artsresearch@uwo.ca. 

 

 

Visual Arts News  February 4, 2011 

Feb. 8 – deadline for faculty and 
grad students to RSVP for 
Research Day in the Great Hall, 
Somerville House. See opposite 
for more details.  

Feb. 17, 8 pm – Art in the Public 
Sphere presents Wyn Geleynse 

Sat. March 5 – BFA Portfolio 
Interview Day 

Sat. March 12 – March Break 
Open House 
 

Upcoming Events 
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